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Minutes of Human Services Subcommittee of Warrant Committee
March 1, 2017

Present: - Chairman Robert E. McLaughlin, Member Ellen Schreiber and Geoff Lubien
Absent, Greg Mennis

The Chairman, Robert McLaughlin, called the meeting to order at the Community Room of the
Chenery Middle School at 7:15 p.m. on March 1, 2017.

The Chairman noted that in the absence of Greg Mennis, there would not be a quorum to approve
the minutes of the last meeting of the Subcommittee last year and the matter of approving those
minutes was deferred to a future meeting.

The Chairman explained the duties of the subcommittee, particularly to Geoff Lubien, a new
member on the Warrant Committee.

It was decided that the point person for arranging meetings with the three departments under
Human Services and drafting the section of the Warrant Committee report relating to each
department should be divided up as follows:

Council on Aging:  Chairman, Robert E. McLaughlin
Health Department: ~ Geoff Lubien
Library: Greg Mennis

The Chairman noted that the drafts of the write-up on each department were to be completed and
delivered to the Chairman of the Warrant Committee Roy Epstein no later than April 19, 2017.

There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was adjourned at
7:25 p.m.

Robert E. McLaughlin,
Human Services Subcommittee Chair



